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Upcoming Lodge Events 

August Ordeal August 26-28 Camp Friedlander 

Fall Fellowship September 16-18 Camp Friedlander 

Lodge Banquet September 17 Camp Friedlander 

Vigil September 17-18 Camp Friedlander 

October Ordeal October 7-9 Camp Friedlander 

Spook-O-Ree October 22nd, 29th Cub World 

 

Chief Tracker 
 
Andy, what about this coming month are you most excited for? 
This next month I'm looking forward to our August ordeal and college starting again. 
 



What have you been doing this past month as Lodge Chief? 

The past month I had a lot of fun planning our upcoming events and going to NOAC 
with our contingent led by Rebecca Specht. 
 
And what do you have coming up this month? 

Coming up I've got our august LEC, august ordeal, and fall fellowship approaching! 
 
Thank you for as always working so hard to serve our lodge, Andy! 
 

Camp Friedlander Scents 

Do you miss Friedlander? Do you wish you were there? Do you miss the smell, the scent, the 

aroma?  

Now, through miracle of miracles, (in an 

underground bunker at 2 AM) we have created... 

The Essence of Friedlander.  

Now every day, you can live in the heavenly 

fragrance of... camp. It’s available in deodorant, 

body wash, shampoo, perfumes, car air fresheners, 

scented candles, breath mints, and scented 

markers.  

You’ll never have to go without, for the smell is 

around every corner.  

Buy Friedlander Scents, it just makes sense.  

 

 

 

Not responsible for hair loss or organ loss (the musical kind).  

 

Brotherhood: 
 

There are 3 opportunities left for the 2022 year! If you are eligible for Brotherhood, these are the three 
events to pay attention to: 
August Ordeal: August 26th-28th at Camp Friedlander 



Fall Fellowship: September 16th-18th at Camp Friedlander 
October Ordeal: October 7th-9th at Camp Friedlander. 
Please register for the event you’re available and come ready to bear a new sash! 
 
Also, if you did Brotherhood over the summer and have not received a Brotherhood sash, please contact 
Austin Stuckey to arrange for you to receive it. 
 

 

Fall Fellowship and Lodge Banquet: 
 
2022 is Ku-Ni-Eh’s Centennial year! And with it we will be having an amazing Fall Fellowship! 
It will be at Camp Friedlander on September 16-18th and is our BIGGEST event of the year!  
Sign up below and enjoy a bunch of activities, like: 

• Chapters competing in Chapter Olympics 

• Our yearly Lodge Banquet with food and awards and your family can attend with you. 

• Recognizing Arrowmen with the Order’s Vigil Honor 

• Lodge elections on Sunday to select our new leadership for the 2022-2023 year!  
 
You can also choose to attend just the Lodge Banquet without going to the rest of the Fall Fellowship, 
and invite friends and family too. 
 
Join us via the link below and attend our huge centennial Fall Fellowship in September. 
https://mycouncil.danbeard.org/event/10526  

 

 

Unit Elections 

The Lodge has updated the process for how Order of the Arrow Unit Elections will be conducted 

in the Dan Beard Council in 2022. The changes were introduced at the February Lodge 

Executive Committee (LEC) meeting and solidified in March . The details can be found on the 

lodge website: https://ku-ni-eh.org/unit-election-request/ 

 

 

Ordeals 

We have two ordeals coming up, these will involve service work to tear down camp after 
summer camp and help prepare for Spook-O-Ree.  

We especially need Elangomats and staff for the upcoming August Ordeal. Remember that all 
who were elected over the summer will be eligible for this ordeal so its likely to be a busy one! 

August Ordeal will be the 26-28 at Camp Friedlander. And October Ordeal will be the last ordeal 
of the year on the 7-9 also at Camp Friedlander. 

https://ku-ni-eh.org/unit-election-request/


Register here for the events: http://legacy.danbeard.org/oaevents 

 

 

 

 

NOAC 

We sent a contingent to NOAC this past summer in Knoxville Tennessee, including two guests 

from Tindeuchen. They all had a good time attending trainings, workshops and fun activities!  

We also want to congratulate our very own Austin Stuckey for being 

awarded Honors Recognition for 

his performance of the Pre-Vigil 

Ceremony! Only ceremonialists 

who score “Excellent” or 

“Outstanding” in all categories 

in their evaluation can receiver 

this honor.  

 

We want to thank Rebecca Specht for arranging for this 

awesome group of people to go to this event! We know a 

lot of time and work went into this. And to all the 

Arrowmen for representing our lodge! 

 

 

http://legacy.danbeard.org/oaevents


 

 

Communications 

The Lodge Communications Committee needs help. There are multiple committee positions for 

youth to fill, ranging for taking photos to coordinating social media accounts. All people of any 

skill level are welcome. Adults with a passion for Communications are encouraged to volunteer.  

https://ku-ni-eh.org/contact/ 

Stay up to date with information about the lodge: www.Ku-Ni-Eh.org 

 

 

http://www.ku-ni-eh.org/

